
Attendance  
Year R – 85% 6 lates 

Year 1 – 82%  

Year 2 – 84%  

Year 3 – 92% 9 lates 

Year 4 – 91%  

Year 5 – 86%  

Year 6 – 86%  
*Only 2 classes this week have below 10 

lates, we would like to see more classes 

below this figure next week* 

Anyone who comes into school after 8:50am 

is marked as late. Please try to be an 

attendance

 

 Attendance 
The attendance figures have been 

really low this past week. We 

understand when children are 

unwell, this cant be prevented. If 

your child is well enough to come to 

School please help us in improving 

these figures. A quick reminder, if 

your child is unwell please inform 

School via the Spider App or by 

calling us before 9:30am. 

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Mabel R & Phoebe T 
Anthony A 
Year 1 – Aviana B & Davey M 
Louis T 
Year 2 – Mila W & Tyler R 
Lillie J 
Year 3 – Patrick D & Frankie C 
Oscar H 
Year 4 – Florence F & Thomas U 
Jessica B 
Year 5 – Sam S & Olivia B 
Maya P 
Year 6 – Joey S & Elsie P 
Charlie P 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Dogs 

Please can we remind all 

parents there is to be no dogs 

brought onto school premises, 

this includes inside the gates. 

We kindly ask that any 

parents who walk their dogs, 

whilst bringing there children 

to school, remain outside of 

the school fence, many 

thanks for your co-operation.  

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 7th October 

Parents Evening  
On Wednesday 19th October we 

will be holding our parents 
evening. The booking system for 
this is now live and parents can 
book there slot via the Spider 

App. 

 

 

Year 6 Admissions 

A reminder to our Year 6 

parents, the deadline for 

applying to high school is 31st 

October, if you haven’t 

already.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Suppoort Worker 
Mrs Iddon is now our designated 

family support worker. Mrs 
Iddon will be available in this 
role any afternoon session for 
any families that may require 

some support or advice.  

 

 

Football Competitions 
We would like to say how well 

behaved the children were who 
took part in the football 

competitions this week. They 
represented our School very 

well, well done all .   

 


